
 

Fr Robert would like to gather with parishioners in homes around the parish. 

This could be day or night at a mutually agreed time. You may know of 

Catholics who live near you whom you could invite for a cuppa at this meet 

and greet.  

Fr Robert would like to hear from all parishioners as to their hopes and 

desires for being a vibrant and welcoming parish. 

 If you are interested please nominate your home. This is a real opportunity 

to be heard and to meet Fr Robert. 

Thank you. 

 


